Rosenberg Corey

From: donna@bhirt.org

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 4:40 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support for SB860

As a taxpayer, a consumer of mental health services, and a provider of mental health services | want to go on record in
support of this much needed bill. Parity needs to become a reality in Oregon...we are past due as consumers AND
providers.

Donna Hirt, LCSW, CADCIII
PO Box 4265
Salem, OR 97304



